

May 14, 2014

TO: Seattle Privacy Coalition Contact@SeattlePrivacy.org

We are happy to inform you that at CTTAB's monthly meeting last night, the Board reviewed Seattle Privacy Coalition's proposal and supports the concept of having a formal privacy review process.

We look forward to working with you through CTTAB's Privacy Committee.

Sincerely,

Ben Krokower, Chair

СТТАВ

Beryl Fernandes, Lead CTTAB Privacy Committee Berylfernandes2@gmail.com 206-523-7694

Cc: City Council Public Safety, Civil Rights and Technology Committee
Councilmember Bruce Harrell, Chair
Councilmember Nick Licata, Vice-Chair
Councilmember Sally Bagshaw, Member
Councilmember Tim Burgess, Alternate

Councilmember Mike O'Brien